SUBJECT: 2016 STAAR Released Test Copyright Information
December 16, 2016
To the District Testing Coordinator Addressed:

The purpose of this communication is to inform districts and parents/guardians that some
copyrighted material used during the spring 2016 State of Texas Assessments of Academic
Readiness (STAAR®) administrations is NOT included in the 2016 STAAR released test forms.

The PDF versions of the STAAR released test forms that are posted on TEA’s Student
Assessment Division website include the same material as the print versions that are available for
purchase at http://www.TexasAssessment.com. Both the PDF and print versions are identical. If
copyright material was removed prior to release of a form to prevent copyright infringement,
both the PDF and print versions DO NOT contain this material.

Copyrighted material is permissioned prior to being used in secure online and paper
administrations of STAAR but may not allow for a wider, non-secure release after testing. If
material that was used during testing could not be included in a released test form, text is
provided in the form that indicates where the source material originated.
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